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The Secretary,

An Bord Pleanila,

64 Marlborough Street,
Dublin 1

04 May 2018

Re: Port Capacity Extension at the Port of Foynes, Foynes, Co. Limerick, to include:
(ii) Jetty Extension Works; and
(iii) Expansion of the Port Estate on Lands to the East

Dear Sir / Madam,

We act on behalf of Shannon Foynes Port Company (SFPC), Harbour Office, Foynes, Co. Limerick and
wish to apply for a 10 year permission for the above proposed development under Section 37E of
the Planning and Development Act as inserted by the Planning and Development (Strategic
Infrastructure) Act 2006 and amended by the Planning and Development (Amendment) Act 2010
and the Environment (Miscellaneous Provision) Act 2011.

A full description of the proposed development is set out in the Public Notice and a complete
description is set out in the documentation accompanying the application, including the drawings
and the Environmental Impact Assessment Report.

Extensive consultation was undertaken in respect of the proposed development and this is detailed
in Chapter 2.0 of the Environmental Impact Assessment Report and within the Planning Report.

The prescribed fee of €100,000 is enclosed with this application along with the following
documentation:

=  Strategic Infrastructure Application Form;

= Letter from Harrison O’Dowd Solicitors confirming legal entitlement of applicant to make the
planning application on the Durnish lands;

= Letter of Consent from Department of Housing, Planning & Local Government;

= Letter of Consent from Foynes Engineering;

= Letter of Consent from Limerick City & County Council;
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Letter of Consent from Coéras lompar Eireann;

Copies of press notices (Irish Examiner and Weekly Observer, published 02ndMay 2018);

Copy of site notice (erected on 2nd May 2018);

Letter of notice to Limerick City & County Council;

Letter of notice to prescribed bodies;

List of prescribed bodies notified,;

Planning Statement;

Environmental Impact Assessment Report;

Natura Impact Statement (enclosed with EIAR and referenced as Volume 6)
Drawings, as detailed on drawing schedule;

Development Framework Document;

Seveso Report;

Construction Environmental Management Plan (CEMP); and
Road Safety Audit & Designers Response

Yours faithfully,
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Mary Hughes MIPI
Director HRA | Planning

Please do not hesitate to contact me if you require any further information to assist your consideration
of the planning application.
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